
Fox Hills Country Club
2005 Country Club Drive
Paragould, AR 72450
870-236-7847

October,  2020

Payment of Membership Dues

Please  note  that  those  of  you
who  pay  membership  dues
monthly  instead  of  having  a
bank draft  drawn, please make
your  payment  to Fox Hills  and
send it  to or drop it  off  at  the
Club  at  2005  Country  Club
Drive.   If payments go to Jimmy
Wilson’s  office,  the  Club  will
eventually  get  them, but  it  will
delay  the  payment  being
posted.   The same will apply to
cart shed rental fees (which are
never drafted)  which will  come
due on April 1, 2021. 

The last tournament of this year
is  scheduled  for  October  3-4.
Sign-up  sheets  are  posted  in
the Clubhouse.

No more holiday club scrambles
this year.    We will look forward
to  the  holiday  scrambles  next
year.

PLEASE – repair ball marks on
the greens.   Repair roughed up
marks  on  the  greens  from
dragging one’s cleats across  

the green.   Everyone needs to
do their part to keep our course
in good shape.

LOST AND FOUND

Fox Hills has a lot of stuff  in our
“Lost  and  Found.”    There  are
clubs,  sunglasses,  small  coolers,
gloves,  head  covers,  a  pair  of
men’s shoes, and a bunch of other
miscellaneous stuff.    If you think
you may have lost  something on
the  course  or  left  something  on
one  of  the  Club’s  rental  carts,
please come by and check out the
Lost and Found items.   If  things
are not claimed soon, they will be
pitched out!

The course will open at 11 a.m. on
Mondays beginning on October 5.
 

“Golf is based on honesty. Where else
would someone admit to a seven on
any  easy  par  three?”  -----  Jimmy
Demaret


